Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 5:39 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Elk Winter Concentration Area BMP
Scan No 2033134 CDOW CORRESPONDENCE 2A#400052630

From: Warren, Michael

Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 4:08 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: RE: Elk Winter Concentration Area BMP

Ok. Thanks. EnCana was ok with the addition.
Michael

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 3:45 PM

To: Warren, Michael

Subject: RE: Elk Winter Concentration Area BMP

Michael,
Unless it conflicts with the SUA (which hopefully EnCana would know), then it does not need surface owner approval .

Dave

David A. Kubeczko, PG
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Northwest Area Office

707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, CO 81650

Phone: (970) 625-2497x5

FAX: (970) 625-5682

Cell: (970) 309-2514
dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
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CONSERVATION COMMISSION
b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Warren, Michael
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 4:38 PM



To: Kubeczko, Dave
Subject: FW: Elk Winter Concentration Area BMP

Dave,

lintend
consent
Michael

to attach this BMP to the permit and just wanted to give you a heads up. | do not know if it needs landowner

From: Spector, DeAnne M. [mailto:DeAnne.Spector@encana.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 4:34 PM

To: Warren, Michael

Subject: RE: Elk Winter Concentration Area BMP

Michael

This is acceptable.

Thanks

From: Warren, Michael [mailto:Michael.Warren@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 3:29 PM

To: Spector, DeAnne M.

Cc: Kubeczko, Dave; Warren, Michael

Subject: Elk Winter Concentration Area BMP

DeAnne,

| am in the process of reviewing the COGCC Form 2A permit for the Daybreak Federal 19-2 (PJ19) pad. | would
like EnCana to consider adding the following BMP to the list of wildlife BMPs that have been submitted for this
pad.

If this language is acceptable to EnCana please let me know and copy Dave Kubeczko at COGCC. His email is
Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us

Post-development well site visitations will be conducted between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. during
December 1 and April 15 in elk winter concentration areas. On the occasion that well conditions are not
stabilized, EnCana will be allowed to work any hours during the day or year, as necessary to stabilize the well.
This BMP excludes fluid movement in order to protect the environment and workovers required for
maintenance of the well. Hours for well site visits will not be restricted outside the elk winter concentration
area period of December 1 to April 15."

Thanks for your help with this BMP.

Michael Warren

Land Use Specialist
Colorado Division of Wildlife
711 Independent Ave.
Grand Junction, CO 81505
(W) 970-255-6180

(F) 970-255-6111



This email communication and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential and or proprietary information and is provided for the use of the
intended recipient only. Any review, retransmission or dissemination of this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you
receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete this communication and any copies immediately. Thank you.
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